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Moving? Don’t forget to let us know.. 

   

 Notes:    
 

Once again we would like to thank our friends at                               

ARC  Document Solutions in San Carlos for always helping us 

get our news letters out on time. 

 

  

Current Residence  
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We need you more then ever! 

Please check your membership card and make sure your dues are current. Not only are you 

helping our community but you are  helping our Seniors at Moosehaven and our kids at 

Mooseheart. You also have a fun and safe place to come and have dinner and make new 

friends. So please renew your dues, we don't want to lose our Moose family members during 

these hard times. We here at the Pacifica lodge have come a long way to put our name back on 

the map with Moose International with our  membership. From down and almost out we are 

up and running strong, thanks to all of you.  

So please get your dues in. If your dues are current we thank you, if you would just like to help 

us out with a donation to keep our lodge a float, we still have bills to pay. PLEASE feel free to 

contact us or mail it in.   

 

Pacifica Moose Lodge 

776 Bradford Way     

Pacifica, CA 94044  

650 355 1540 

Due to the high costs of printing and postage. 
We are in the works of going with a Digital Newsletter.  

Please make sure we have your current email addresses and Cell 
number so you can stay current with all the upcoming                                         
information.  

You can also check our                   
Facebook page for information and 
changes made. 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/
Pacifica-Moose- 
 

Web site pacificamooselodge.org 
 
We will keep you updated                             
throughout the process. 
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           January 24th at 6pm 

      

      

        

      

      

  
   
Lulu         Alarcon 
Erika Alvarez 
Kristina Anderson 
Nora Daly 
Rod         Diaz 
Heinrich Dorsch 
Anthony Fisicaro 
Nicole Fisicaro 
Jennifer Gauthier 
Dellfina Hardy 
Jonathan Harris 

  
  
Natalia Hernandez 
Teresa Hutcheon 
Dennis Mallon 
Mary Martini 
Amanda McKay 
Margaret Mercado 
Jeff         Milnes 
Johnny Nava 
Ben        Nava 
Ron        Nunez 
Lydia      Oosterbaan 
  
 

  
  
Paul      Osborne 
Numer  Paraiso 
Kathy   Ramirez 
Daniel  Rebhahn 
Yvonne Samuelson 
Angela  Scatena 
John  Simpson 
Dan  Trecroci 
David Tulkin 
Myrna Valderrama 
Julie  Vinson 
Jennifer Warren 
 
 
  



 5 

From the  Sr Regent: 
 To my Brothers and Sisters 

As we welcome 2023 let’s pause and  reflect on 
the last Chapter activities of 2022. December 3rd 
district social here in Pacifica was a great success.  
Everyone had a great time with over 50 members 
attending.  Holiday Bunco on December 14th, we 
had players that never played before, but they had so much fun they 
want to do it more often.  Santa passed out around 25 gifts at the 
December 17th children’s Christmas party. Thank you to all the 
members who helped at these events.  The December chapter 
meeting included a surprise Chinese dinner, including  a delicious 
cake from new member Joyce Maye, and we game time thanks to 
Angela Wills, thank you for a great evening. None of these events 
would have happened without members who continue to  volunteer. 
 
January 8th the four lucky winners of the Castle Raffle will be  
touring Pacifica’s castle on the hill.  Thank you to all the members 
who purchased tickets.  Money will be used to replace the floor in 
the bar’s storage room. 
 
Hello 2023!  Members are invited to January 14th Golden Gavel 
meeting.  The special meeting will be begin at 11am, followed by a  
luncheon.  Members are asked to wear any Moose t-shirt.  The 
regular January meeting will still be on January 17th.    
 
2023 offers new opportunities to become more involved in the 
Chapter. In February the slate of nominees for the new 2023-2024 
Board will be read.  Any co-worker wishing to run for an elective 
office must fill out a nominating form that is now available in the            
social quarters. Any questions about the Sr. Regent, Secretary or 
Treasurer responsibilities can be answered by any present or past 
Board member. 
 
 Chapter meetings are on the third Tuesday of each month. After 
the business meetings the “Girls Nights Out” end with fun and 
games.  Have you ever attended a meeting?  Many of you have not.  
I find it disheartening, that with over 300 Chapter members, rarely 
do we have more than 10 co-workers at a meeting.  I invite you to 
attend a meeting…come learn about all the local community                 
organizations we help besides MooseHeart and MooseHaven…
come help plan and organize social member and family activities…
come and learn about volunteering. 
 
Happy New Year. 
 
In Faith, Hope and Charity 

Peggy Ussery                                                                                                
Senior Regent  2022-2023 

 
  

  

Letter from The President: 

To my Fellow Pacifica Moose 
Lodge Members, 
 
Happy New Year to All, 2023 is upon us.                        
2020 thru 2022 were difficult years.  Many of us are looking 
forward to what 2023 may have to offer.  A year full of fun, 
friendship, fellowship and family.  Relationships are so        
important to us all and where better to cultivate those          
relationships than a place where you are helping others at 
the same time, a place where friends become family and you 
have an opportunity to meet so many amazing people.      
 
We have annual Easter, Halloween and Christmas parties 
for the kid's.  We eagerly anticipate the 2023 return of 
many events sidelined by COVID, such as Valentine’s 
Day, Easter Brunch, St. Patty’s Day, Halloween,               
Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, New Year’s Eve, sports 
watch parties, Karaoke and much more.  Most importantly 
we plan to do everything we can to make sure the Lodge is a 
safe, friendly environment for our members.  
 
As members you are an important part of achieving these 
goals. Please share your thoughts and ideas on how to           
improve the lodge experience. We also ask those that are 
able and willing to volunteer in the social quarters, kitchen, 
bar, office or utilizing whatever special skill you may have.   
 
Please help us grow our Moose Family by sharing our     
mission with your friends & family.  Let them know all the 
good that we do for Mooseheart, Moosehaven and our 
community.  Initial Membership is $20.00 application fee 
and $50.00 dues($70.00). Then $50.00 a year thereafter. 
Plus your membership comes with its privileges: being a  
member of the Moose Fraternity provides you with a variety 
of money saving opportunities in categories like Travel,  
Entertainment, Insurance, and Health & Wellness. 
(https://www.mooseintl.org/member-benefits/).    Did you 
know that if you have a smartphone, you always have an  
application with you? Go to www.beamoose.org or grab a 
paper application at the lodge.  Let’s continue to support 
our children and seniors at Mooseheart and Moose-
haven.   I look forward to seeing everyone during this fun and 
exciting new year.   
 
Fraternally yours, 
Tony Johnson 
One Moose   
President   2022-2023 
 2022-2023  

Attention One Moose Members!!!  

One Moose General Meetings 
 Will be held on the  2nd and 4th                                                           

Tuesday of the month at 7pm 

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 
Chapter Meeting will be held on the 3rd   

Tuesday of the month  at  7pm 
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Hello everyone!  

With all the hopes of what a new year brings, here we go rolling into 2023. Amazing how fast time goes by. I sure hope your Thanksgiving 
and Christmas were an all-time best.  Deb and I would like to wish you all the best in 2023. 

  2022 was yet another fun filled year that brought us all together as much as possible and we all need to give credit where credit is due. 
Our volunteers are amazing! From top to bottom. Our kids that help serve meals, the cooks, bartenders, Lodge officers and everyone in            
between. YOU MAKE IT HAPPEN! A big thank you to you all. We all are very grateful. 

  Although we could still use more help from anyone that can offer their time, we will keep moving forward to make the lodge the best it can 
be. 

There are plans in the works for better communications and a minimum of one Saturday event per month put on the calendar. I would also 
stress the importance of your input as to what we could add to the calendar going forward. Please join us at the general membership             
meetings every second and fourth Tuesday of every month at 7pm. This is where you can submit your ideas and let us know what you 
would like to see or help out with going forward. 

  On another subject, I sure hope you all are receiving your monthly Moose Magazine. Let us know if you are not. This last year there 
have been some very great articles that share what's going on fraternity wide and how your donations make a difference in other people's 
lives. All kinds of input and feed-back about what makes other lodges successful. As a 43-year member I can tell you our fraternity is on 
an upswing like I've never seen. It is truly a great time to be a MOOSE. We have great leadership.  

  As I end this message, I need to mention that 2022 was not all wine and roses for some in our Lodge. We had to say good-bye to far too 
many of our fellow members that included Past Governors Angelo Gaggero and Paul Slavin who recently past. I would like to extend our 
sincere condolences to their families and all of their friends and thank them for all the time and service they gave to make Pacifica Moose 
Lodge what it is today. May their legacy's live on at our lodge and in our hearts. There are also many other members still dealing with  
severe illness that we need to keep in our thoughts and prayers. Godspeed to them all. 

Again, I wish you all a very Happy New Year! hope to see you at the lodge soon. 

You can watch it happen or, as this year's motto goes you can "MAKE IT HAPPEN"      

Please come join us at the lodge, 

That's what being a Moose is all about Folks! 

Fraternally,  
Rich Russitano Sr. 

 Administrator 

2022-2023 

  
We would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly  membership dues.  
Here are ways you can pay. 
Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 
Send check to :  
Moose International Dues processing Center                                                
PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  
Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office… 
Make sure you have your membership ID on your check and  
make check payable to Moose International 
Problems or need to replace your card ?   
Email   —  memberservices@mooseintl.org 
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 From the Legion Committee 

Hello Brother Legionnaires and General Members, 

 

This past year has not been kind to our fraternity, we lost a lot of great members we reflect on the mark they 
have left on our Lodge and Moose Legion.  In the new year I hope that the losses we have experienced will           
motivate us to do more as Moose Legionnaires, we are the foundation of our lodge. 

I know we have gotten away from this over the last couple of years. 2023 is the year we will get back on track 
planning and providing fun events for our lodge.  Are you ready to step forward and help plan events?  We  
really need you more than ever. Give me a call. We do have a date of January 21, 2023 so join us for a            
Country Western night, kick up them boots with Matt and Kim.  

Lets plan some fun!!!! 

Up until now, we have not been able to plan events, due to the needs of our membership wanting to celebrate 
family milestones. I now hope that the planning can start. The Moose Legion committee is ready to schedule 
dates for this year’s events.  

We are hoping to get enough volunteers to share in the fun working on Thursday and Friday dinners and          
other events. Share the wealth.  

To Join the Moose Legion all you must do now is fill out an application with dues of $20.00 and attend a 
Moose Legion Conferral.  

Line Dancing the 1st and 3rd Wednesday’s.  Don’t forget about our monthly Moose Legion Pancake 
Breakfast is still the best deal in town. A Moose Legion Meeting will follow the Pancake Breakfast.  

Take the next step in Fraternalism and become a Moose Legionnaire; Be Active, Be Committed and Be 
Rewarded by the impact we have on the lives of those we serve!  

Your Moose Legion Committee,  

Leonard Iniguez 
415-260-9024 

 

You’re Invited…   

    As we honor Ellie Tippett     
For Receiving her Golden Gavel  

 

Open Chapter Meeting to all 

January 14th 11:00 AM 

    Luncheon to follow 
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What is the Moose Legion?  

Dedicated members of the Loyal Order of Moose continually look for ways to                 

provide even greater service to our children at Mooseheart and our senior               

members at Moosehaven. The Moose Legion provides a venue for these                   

enthusiastic members to direct and lead special programs that accomplish this                 

fraternal mission. 

Who belongs to the Moose Legion?  

Moose Legionnaires come from all walks of life and occupations. They are leaders 

in their communities and they prevail in positions  of responsibility and                

leadership within the Moose fraternity. Each Moose Legionnaire believes strongly 

in  doing some good  thing for someone each day. Membership in the Moose     

Legion is the stepping stone to the Honorary Degrees of our Order – the          

Fellowship Degree of Honor and the Pilgrim Degree of Merit. Being called to      

receive these Honorary Degrees within the Loyal Order of Moose is only possible 
through recognized achievements in the Lodge and Moose Legion. 

Why should I consider joining the Moose Legion?            

Membership in the Degree of Service offers you additional  opportunities to 

serve childhood and old age, and opens the door to you and your family for 

theme parties, sporting events, community service projects and other unique         

activities available only to members of the Moose Legion.  Moose Legion                  

Celebrations are held at various Lodges within the jurisdiction of your Moose                

Legion, and serve as a means to share ideas and enjoy good times with fellow 

Moose Legionnaires.  

Leadership skills may be developed through the Moose Legion Committee of 

your Lodge or within the Moose Legion jurisdiction. 

How do I join the Moose Legion? Simply complete and sign an application for 

membership available from any Moose Legionnaire. Then submit the application, 

along with the required fee and dues  as shown on the application, to the Moose 

Legion Secretary. You will be notified as to the date, time and location of the 

next Moose  Legion conferral ceremony. 
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Sickness & Distress 
 

We hope everyone is doing well during these trying times.                                                                    
Please be safe and healthy. 

 
 It is with heavy heart we announce the passing of Brother Past Governor Paul Slavin.                              

Our deepest condolences to his wife Diane and his family, thoughts 
and prayers are with you all. Paul will be missed dearly. Fun fact, when 
you come to the lodge and see the sign outside, Paul designed and put 
them up.  Rest in Peace Admiral.  

 
 
 Our deepest condolences to Brother Kevin Gilbride on the passing of his beloved father 

Mike. Our thoughts and prayers are with you.  
 
 Our deepest condolences to Sister Paula Pardini on the passing of her beloved father Robert. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family.  
 
 Our Deepest condolences to Brother Tony Marotto  on the passing of his father Tony Sr. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family. May he Rest in Peace. 
 
 Get well wishes to Brother Skipn Quadrelli as he was hospitalized with breathing issues, we 

hope you are feeling better and hope to see you soon. 
 
 Get well wishes to Brother Past President Leonard Iniguez as he is recovering from a very bad fever 

and hospital stay. We hope you are feeling better.  
 
 It is with heavy heart we announce the passing of long time member Angelo Gagerro. Angelo was a  

member for over 40years and very active in the lodge, holding many positions on the board. He always 
made sure our Father’s Day BBQs had corn on the cob from Brentwood, which he would always 
bring.  Our thoughts and prayers are with his family. He is now reunited with his beloved Beverly.                                                 
May they both Rest in Peace. You will be missed dearly.   

             
    
 
If you know of someone who is ill or in need of help,  
please let us know. 
 
 
Peggy Ussery 
Chaplin 
650-452-4531  
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Current Hours of Operation: 
Tuesday and Wednesday 5:00pm to 9:00pm 
Thursday and  Friday  5:00pm to 10:00pm 

Dinner Service:  Thursday & Friday 6:00pm to 7:45pm 
All Dinner Reservations Must Be Called In                                   

With Your Order 650-355-1540 
Bar Service will remain open until 10:00pm 

 

Members MUST have their Membership Cards                                                
in hand to Enter the 

 Social Quarters, purchase dinners, drinks and                                        
Queen of Hearts tickets 

THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS 
 

Queen of Hearts ticket sales end Friday @ 7pm sharp 
No Exceptions 

Drawing will be @ 7:30pm and Live Streamed on 
“Pacifica Moose Lodge” Facebook page 

 

  

Members 
And Qualified 
Guests Only 
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As a reminder ... 
 

Our lodge operates by VOLUNTEERS they put in a lot of time 
and effort to make this place what it is today, where you can 
come and have a great time and a safe environment for all.  

 

Please make sure that we all take care of OUR lodge.  

For Thursday and Friday night dinners, let’s be patient with the                          
volunteers at the bar, in the kitchen and with our kid servers.  
Let’s also make sure that we are picking up after ourselves, for 
example, under your dinner tables crumbs, fries etc.. Also 
please bring your cocktail glasses back up to the bar when 
your done, our kids are not allowed to pick them up as they are 
minors.   Remember they don’t work for you, they work with 
you. It’s a team effort.   

 

Thank you to our regular volunteers for cooking, cleaning,          
shopping, setting up for parties, bartenders, office work and  
getting stuff done on our fix it list.  

 

Don’t forget if you would like to help around the lodge all you 
need to do is come on in and just ask.. We could sure use more 
Volunteers around the lodge. 

 

Remember this is your lodge too, so please treat it like you 
would your own home. 
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Visitation Policy 

1st Visit — Guest 

   2nd Visit — Friend 

   3rd Visit — Enroll as a                                        

NEW MEMBER…. 

Sign in your guest..  

Guest Book Is At The Front Door               

or ask the Bartender 

PLEASE  REMEMBER WE ARE                                                                    

A MEMBERS ONLY CLUB... 
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ATTN: Members.. 

 

 

Please respect the Handicap                            

parking stalls.  

Please make sure you have your                 

Handicap Placker or Sticker showing.  

We would also like to keep these stalls 

open for our elder and disabled          

members in need of those parking 

spots. 

Also please DO NOT block any                  

Doorways, Containers or the Red 

Zones as this is a hazard and                          

Emergency Vehicles cannot                            

park if needed  

Please respect our Members and the 

rules of the lodge. 
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Steak (Thursdays Only)  $18.00 
Surf & Turf (Thursdays Only) $21.00 
Cheese Burgers   $10.00 
Fish & Chips    $10.00 
Shrimp & Fries   $10.00 
Chicken Fritters & Fries  $8.00 
Hot Dogs & Fries   $7.00 
 
FRIDAY SPECIALS: Must be called in. 
Prime Rib (Every 2nd Friday) $22.00 
 1/6- Shrimp Louie           $14.00 
 1/20-Chicken Fried Steak        $14.00 
 1/27– Meat Loaf    $14.00
    
  
 2/3 -Shrimp Louie                 $14.00 
 2/17 -Chicken Fried Steak $14.00 
 2/24– Meat Loaf                  $14.00

 

Prawns (3)    $3.00 
Fries     $3.00 
Onion Rings    $3.00 
Veggies    $3.00 

  
 
 

  

All Thursday steak dinners and     
Friday night special orders                            

MUST be called in. 
650-355-1540 

  

Call in by Thursdays for Friday night 
specials as these are limited                 

quantities. 
 You must have your membership 
card with you to purchase dinner 

and drinks. 
No exceptions. 
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Doors open 5pm, Dinner 6pm,  
Dancing 7pm—9pm 

Menu: Chicken with                  
country sides $15.00  

RSVP by January 18th,                            
call lodge 650-355-1540 or 
sign up at the lodge. 
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Friday February 10th 

Live Music by 

~George Campi~ 

Couples Dinner Specials: 

Prime Rib $38.00 per couple 

Steak Dinner $30.00 per couple 

Or 

Prime Rib $22.00  per person 

Steak Dinner $18.00 per person 

Reservations are required and 
must be made by                            

Wednesday February 8th 

                                                                       
650-355-1540 

Or  
Sign up at the Lodge 
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$8.00 PER PERSON OR                                                                        

  $12.00 INCLUDES 2 MIMOSAS   

BLOODY MARYS $5.00 

 

KIDS 10 AND UNDER $4.00 INCLUDES 

JUICE BOX 

 

FIRST RESPONDERS ARE FREE 

 

PACIFICA MOOSE LODGE                                     

776 BRADFORD WAY 
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Come kick it with  
Matt  
Kirkpatrick 
 

$8.00  
per person 
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How to generate AmazonSmile donations to our Mooseheart Child City & 

School. 

 

The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from 

your eligible smile.amazon.com purchases. Tens of millions of products 

are eligible for donations. You will see eligible products marked “Eligible 

for AmazonSmile donation” on their product detail pages at 

smile.amazon.com or with AmazonSmile ON in the Amazon Shopping app. 

Recurring Subscribe & Save purchases and subscription renewals are not 

currently eligible to generate donations. 

Remember, only purchases made at smile.amazon.com,                                          

(not www.amazon.com) or with AmazonSmile turned ON in the Amzon                        

Shopping app on your mobile phone will generate AmazonSmile                          

donations.  
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Saturday Febuary 4th    
8:00am - 1:00pm 

Why Give Blood? 

 Blood is needed every two seconds.  

 About one in seven people entering a hospital needs blood.  

 Blood is always needed for treatment of accident victims, cancer patients, hemophiliacs and surgery patients.  

 Blood cannot be manufactured or harvested. 

 Only 37 percent of our country's population is eligible to give blood, and less than 10 percent donate annually. 

 What if everyone eligible to donate became complacent and decided they didn't need to donate because someone else 

would? 

 What if there wasn't enough donated blood available when you, a loved one - anyone - needed it?  

 Our blood supply comes from caring donors like you. It takes about one hour of your time. When you give blood, it 

gives someone another smile, another hug, another chance. It is the gift of life. 

Be a Hero. Give Blood. 

For more information or to schedule a donation, call 877-258-4825 or visit us at vitalant.org  
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District Socials 

 Saturday January 7th Monterrey 
February 4th Monterey 

March 4th San Jose 
April 1st Pacifica  

                                                                                                   
Lunch is served at 1pm 

District Social Begins at 2pm 
(Times and places are subject to change) 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 Jan/Feb 2023 

2022-2023 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

One Moose  

Elected Officers 2022-2023 

President Tony Johnson   

Vice President Debbie Blanchard 

Past President  Leonard Iniguez  

Prelate Peggy Ussery 

Treasurer Sam Allen 

Administrator Rich Russitano 

Trustee 1st year Tony Miranda 

Trustee  2nd year Ron Solis 

Trustee  3rd year Chris Giglotti 

Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms  Daniel Basques Jr 

Inner Guard  Paul Lavorini 

Outer Guard   Jere Morgan 

  

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2022/2023 

Senior Regent           Peggy Ussery 

Jr Past Regent  Ellie Tippett                

Treasurer                 Cynthia Ussery    

Secretary  Chris Giglotti       

Appointed Officers 

Guide     Jolynne  Frandeen  

  

Chairman 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Gena Myers 

Fraternal Activities       Angela Wills 

Membership       Jeanette Tevis 

Golden Gavel      Audrey Allen 

  

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation  

 

Sunday:     Closed                                                                                                              
Monday:         Closed   
Tuesday:    5pm-9pm  
Wednesday:  5pm-9pm  
Thursday:    5pm-10pm 
Friday:         5pm-10pm 
Saturday:      Closed                                                
 
Thursday and Friday 
Dinner Service from  
6pm-7:45pm 
 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 

Lodge 
Closed 

2 

Lodge 
Closed 

3 4 

 Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

5 

 

6 

Shrimp  
Louie 

6pm 

7 

District            

Social      

Monterey 

1pm 

8 

Lodge 
Closed 

9 

Lodge 
Closed 

10 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

11 12 13 

Prime Rib 
6pm-
7:45pm 

14 

Golden  
Gavel  
meeting 
11am 

15 

Pancake  
Breakfast 
9am-12pm 

16 

Lodge 
Closed 

17 

Chapter 

Meeting  
#1595                     

7pm  

18  
 
Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

 

19 20 

Chicken 
Fried Steak 
6pm-
7:45pm 

21 

Western 
Night 
Dinner            
6pm 

22 

Lodge 
Closed 

23 

Lodge 
Closed 

24 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

25 26 27 

Meat Loaf 
6pm-
7:45pm 

28 

29 

Lodge 
Closed 

30 

Lodge 
Closed 

31     

January 2023 

Please note: Reservations are                                
required for Thursday night 
steaks and  Friday Specials. 
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   1 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

2 

 

3 

Shrimp  
Louie 

6pm 

4 

Blood Drive 
8am-1pm 
                             
District            
Social      
Monterey 
1pm 

5 

Lodge 
Closed 

6 

Lodge 
Closed 

7 8 9 10 

Prime Rib 
6pm-
7:45pm 
Valentines 
Dinner 

11 

12 

Lodge 
Closed 

13 

Lodge 
Closed 

14 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

15 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

16 17 

Chicken 
Fried Steak 
6pm-
7:45pm 

18 

19 

Pancake  
Breakfast 
9am-12pm 

20 

Lodge 
Closed 

21 

Chapter 

Meeting  
#1595                     

7pm  

22 23 24 

Meat Loaf 
6pm-
7:45pm 

25 

26 

Lodge 
Closed 

27 

Lodge 
Closed 

28 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting  

7pm 

    

February 2023 

Please note: Reservations are                                
required for Thursday night 
steaks and  Friday Specials. 


